
The permit holder has been background checked in a regular basis and qualified.  Removing permission to carry in public places as 
defined in bill leaves the patrons and employees defenseless for the rare but severe threat of lawbreakers that would possess 
without a permit and us the firearm to commit a crime. This is  especially true in public places that don't screen for firearms. Finally, 
the penalty attached to this is unfair and severe.


